
Thank you for your comment, Doug Wasser.

The comment tracking number that has been assigned to your comment is SolarS50254.

Comment Date: July 13, 2008   19:11:30PM  
Solar Energy Development PEIS
Comment ID: SolarS50254

First Name: Doug
Middle Initial: L
Last Name: Wasser
Organization: 
Address: [Withheld by requestor]
Address 2: 
Address 3: 
City: [Withheld by requestor]
State: [Withheld by requestor]
Zip: [Withheld by requestor]
Country: [Withheld by requestor]
Email: [Withheld by requestor]
Privacy Preference: Withhold address from public record
Attachment: 

Comment Submitted:

If land is going to continuely be taken away from OHV use for projects such as this the companies benefitting from the land need
to take action to find new lands for OHV use. Offroading is a multi billion dollar business in the Southwest US. Without lands for
riders to use this inductry will be destroyed cause a domino effect that will ultimately effect all industries.


